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I am opposed to this bill and to its amendment. We need to make it easier for meat-

producers to stay in business, not harder. Protein has already gotten so expensive 

that many of us can.t afford a healthy diet for our families and this Bill will exasperate 

this problem. Inflation is killing us, and this Bill only adds to the problem. Leave 

agriculture alone! 


